

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 22nd November - week A

Year 11 Parents and Carers:

There will be a Parent Briefing on Thursday 25th November at 6pm, and repeated at 7pm covering:

- Mock Exams
- Summer 2022 exams
- Revision

The briefing will be presented by Mr Shaw (Deputy Head) and Mrs Kelly (Head of Y11) and you may join either briefing.

Y11 Parent Briefing 1

Time: Nov 25, at 6PM

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/71857719211?pwd=SVNQZDRISGZ6eW1odWZzeGxSUUgzdz09

Meeting ID: 718 5771 9211

Passcode: y81JsC

Y11 Parent Briefing 2

Nov 25 at 7PM

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77112061597?pwd=VDIrYmFlVFFsQU5kTDR1RmhGQ0NiZz09

Meeting ID: 771 1206 1597

Passcode: PH8jjv

Notices:

- Year 7-10: The school council will be re-launched for students next week, now that covid restrictions allow year groups to mix. Please discuss this with your child and encourage them to put their name forward to their tutor if they are interested in having their say to improve anything about student life at Farmor's.
- Year 8: Students will be watching a production of 'Chelsea's Choice' during period 1 on Friday (26th November). This is a play about child exploitation, a highly sensitive issue that can trigger emotional responses. Staff will be available following the production to talk to students about the issues raised, should they wish to do so. If you are concerned about your child watching this then please discuss with Mr Hockey phockey@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk
- Year 10 & 11: Careers bulletin: click here
- Year 11: We are delighted to confirm that year 11 prom will take place on 30th June 2022 at the Blunsdon House hotel. Cost likely to be between £35 and £40. More details to follow in the New Year.
- Year 11: Parents' evening link now open for appointments- https://farmors1.schoolcloud.co.uk/

Safeguarding:

School Nurse:Our school nursing service would like to remind all children that their ChatHealth service is still operating.

The number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.

The school nurse, Natalie Strong, will see students on an appointment basis on Mondays, students (or parents) should contact the head of year to refer.

Well Being:

This fantastic website has been created by a practising NHS professional who understands the need to make this available to parents and their children. It gathers all the websites, apps and information about supporting mental health in one place. Hopefully, if you need this, it will help: here

Mental Health

Previously shared websites for support and guidance for both parents and students: young minds
If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: parent-info and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

Covid-19:

Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, can be found here.
Remote learning guides for parents and students, including how to use Show My Homework, Teams, and recordings of parent briefings can be found on our website here

Letters to parents: here

• All Years: Christmas Concert.

• Year 7, 8 & 9: Cinderella theatre trip

Kind regards

The Pastoral Team